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Committee: 
 

Children and Young People Policy & Scrutiny Committee 

Date: 
 

7 January 2010 

FORWARD LOOK FOR 2010 
 
Enquiries to: 
 

Graham Redgwell, Governance Officer 
 

 
The Committee agreed a list of possible items at its December 2009 meeting.  A 
couple of issues have come up since then. 
 
Set out is a suggested programme for the period January to August 2010.  
Obviously, urgent items will arise from time to time and need to be fitted in. 
 
The Committee is invited to agree this Forward Look. 
 
JANUARY Improvement Board update (Cabinet Member) 

 
New SCF structure as approved by Cabinet (Malcolm 
Newsam/Wendi Ogle-Weyburn) 
 
Comments made by approved members on School 
Organisation Plan (Graham Redgwell) 
 
Committee to agree arrangements for visit to Total Place 
Project 
 
Forward Look (Graham Redgwell) 

  
FEBRUARY CRB/ISA checks and registration scheme – current position 

and the way forward (Patrick Sturch and Janet Stevenson) 
 
Recruitment and retention of social workers – update on 
previous scrutiny 
 
Corporate scorecard  to include update on position 
regarding children Not in Education, Employment or Training 
(NEET) 

  
MARCH Educational provision for Looked After Children 

 
Educational provision for excluded children 
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Comments on the Badman report on home education 
 
Update on the work of the Corporate Parenting Panel 

  
APRIL Follow up with Cabinet Member and Safeguarding Board on 

recommendations in the Safeguarding Report 
 
CAMHS Phase 2 – report of joint HOSC/CYP task and finish 
group 
 
Corporate scorecard 

  
MAY Healthy schools in primary sector – follow up on earlier 

scrutiny 
 
Healthy schools in secondary sector – to consider nature of 
any scrutiny 

  
JUNE Referral from Audit Committee on school finances 

 
Corporate scorecard 

  
JULY SCF structure – progress report 
  
AUGUST NO PLANNED MEETING DUE TO RECESS 
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